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Dear friends,
On behalf of all of us at Arts Umbrella, I hope you and your families are staying safe and healthy, and that you are finding ways to be creative at home.
Arts Umbrella closed its doors on March 16, 2020, due to the evolving COVID-19 crisis. Since then, on the recommendations of the Province of BC and the Government of Canada, we have cancelled all of our tuition-based programs, Expressions Festival, and numerous community programs to the end of June. These cancellations will directly impact more than 10,000 young people throughout Metro Vancouver, as well as close to 200 of our teaching faculty. Please know that this decision was made with the heaviest of hearts as we recognize how very important arts education is to the health of our community.
This is an extremely challenging time for all and, as a not-for-profit charity, the financial impact of program cancellations will be significant to the health of our organization.
Today we invite you to consider making a special charitable donation to support Arts Umbrella during this time, which will ensure that we emerge from this crisis and continue to realize our mission to inspire young people, especially vulnerable and at-risk children and youth. The arts and arts education are a vital part of society, and, with your support, Arts Umbrella will continue to provide life-changing arts education to young people across Metro Vancouver – today and in the future.
Over the past few weeks, Arts Umbrella has been working hard to develop innovative ways to bring arts education initiatives online. Last week, we launched #AUathome on Instagram to celebrate our instructors and provide families with inspiration for creativity at home. We celebrated our photography students through an online Capture Festival exhibition and will be continuing our Electronic Arts Teen Animation Scholarship Program throughout the Spring. Students in our General Dance Program now have access to ballet, contemporary, and modern classes online. We are also engaging many of our Theatre & Music students with several new online initiatives, including “watch parties”, play readings, and scene coaching, among other activities.

Donate Today 





Since we began more than 40 years ago, Arts Umbrella has thrived as an organization built by our community, for our community. Thank you for your friendship and continued commitment, especially during this unprecedented time. We will continue to send updates, and wish all of you and your families good health.
With much appreciation,
Paul Larocque
President & CEO
Arts Umbrella


